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A Salute to the Colors - Veterans Invited to Attend
SEPTEMBER 21ST 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Dexter, Missouri - On Friday, September 22, 2017 at the pre-game
of the Dexter Homecoming Football game Veterans are invited to

"A Salute to the Colors" and will be honored to hold the large American Flag on the
football field during pre-game.

The Dexter High School Marching band will play America the Beautiful and the National
Anthem while a large American Flag is unfolded on the field.  Veterans can wear their
uniforms, covers, or caps and will be invited to appear on the field.

Veterans please be at the Field House at 6:20 p.m. to participate.  If you go to the Pass
Gate you will get in Free to the football game.

Kick-off is 7:00 p.m. against the Caruthersville Tigers with Homecoming coronation at
6:30 p.m.  Don't forget the Tailgate Festivities at 4:30 p.m.
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